Dear colleague:

I hope this e-mail finds you well! Currently, I am in the process of editing a forthcoming book publication entitled **Challenges and Emerging Strategies for Global Networking Post-COVID-19** an international publisher of progressive academic research. We would like to take this opportunity to cordially invite you to submit a chapter proposal for consideration in this book until **August 10, 2021.**

Management methodology and its applicability in society changed after COVID-19. Organizations have had to adopt new forms of resilience based on the needs of a different consumer; this means that an overview should be applied in a different market. The COVID-19 market is a challenge for both producers and consumers because it meets new needs and a new capacity of merchandising. This book fully unleashes the broad potential of entrepreneurial activity by exploring and highlighting new businesses and, as a result, the well-being of millions of people virtually everywhere after COVID-19. This book explores the impact of COVID-19 on the market and the various sectors of the global economy. It also holds a specific focus on businesses and networking post-COVID-19.

I am certain that your contribution on this topic and/or other related research areas would make an excellent addition to this book. Please visit https://www.igi-global.com/publish/call-for-papers/call-details/5202 for more details regarding this publication and to submit your chapter proposal. A full chapter submission will not be expected until your proposal has been formally accepted. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you very much for your consideration of this invitation, and we hope to hear from you soon!

Best Regards, Ana Pego, Editor